




just “marketing and events,” to encompass all central and unit communications and public 



�x Consider costs associated with communications activities at UAF 
o Have M&C and/or units reduced spending in this area to address FY 15 budget cuts? 
o Does current communication spending seem to correlate with the communication 



The Office of Management and Budget and Planning, Analysis and Institutional Research will assist 
the Committee in identifying sources of data that might be useful in its work.  Sylvan Robb, (474-
6199, ssrobb@alaska.edu) will serve as the OMB/PAIR point of contact for the Marketing and 
Communications and Public Information review committee. Kari Burrell, UAF’s Executive Officer, 
(474-7498, kari.burrell@alaska.edu) is also available to the Committee as a resource in thinking 
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